
 

***************** 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

The Carroll County Board of Commissioners has issued Addendum 1 to CARROLL COUNTY VEHICLE 
FUELING FACILITY (Solicitation 10-A002). The County’s new fleet facility is located at 34 Horsley Mill 
Road, Carrollton, Georgia 30117.  Bid packages address minimum specifications for this project. 
 
Proposals will be due no later than 2:00 pm, Friday, August 21, 2009 in the Purchasing Office at 423 
College Street, Carrollton, GA 30117.  Revised Fueling Facility specifications are provided in the 
addendum.  Addendum, proposal packages, specifications and instructions may be obtained by calling 
the Purchasing Department at 770-830-5804, email: tloftin@carrollcountyga.com or by visiting the 
County’s website at www.carrollcountyga.com/pages/purchasing.   
 
The Carroll County Board of Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all bids, waive 
formalities, negotiate with the most responsible bidder, and select the bid determined in their judgment 
to be most advantageous to Carroll County Government, taking into consideration the evaluation factors 
set forth in the Request for Proposals.   

mailto:tloftin@carrollcountyga.com�
http://www.carrollcountyga.com/pages/purchasing�

